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February 28, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about reports of arbitrary deportations. The past

couple of weeks have seen reports of an upstanding small business owner in

Illinois, a brain tumor patient in Texas and people with no criminal record

simply in the wrong place at the wrong time all being arrested by ICE.

Such terrorization of our country will slow economic growth and create

huge opportunities for organized crime to provide services for those too

afraid to work with the government.

Please assure me that you will reign in the excesses of ICE.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


